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23 March 2020

AN OPEN LETTER TO AGRICULTURE COOPERATIVES AND COOPERATIVES
ENGAGED IN AGRICULTURE

Our Compatriots:

The threat of food security appears to become alarming not only locally but
globally should COVID-19 remained contagious to all humans in the next couple of
weeks and/or months. Our anticipation of food shortage might be misinterpreted as
Paranoiac, but we would just like to contribute to the Filipino people the assurances
of food availability in the market.

The proposition of making our agricultural products available online at
affordable and reasonable prices for domestic consumption is hereby suggested to
provide appeasements of mind that will help counter the fear of millions of F ilipinos.

Hoping for your favorable response and equally receptive concern and ideas.

Thank you and may the Good Lord bless us all.

ASec. VIRGILIO R, LAZAGA, M.D

CDA Board Member
CDA Oversight, Agriculture Cluster
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